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Judith Nordgren, Managing Director
Chlorine Chemistry Division
American Chemistry Council

700 Second St.

NE Washington DC 20002

Dear Ms. Nordgren:

I would like to provide an update on the status of your Information Quality Guidelines Request
for Correction (RFC #16002) regarding the Chemical Risk Assessment for Ethylene Dichloride
as presented in the Toxic Substances Control Act Work Plan. received at the Environmental
Protection Agency on December 15. 2015. EPA managers and staft are continuing to conduct a
thorough review of vour information quality concerns.

We will send you a final response or a status update within 30 business days (March 15. 2017).

Sincerely.

YVhueia pallvvar——

Vincia Holloman,

Acting Director

Enterprise Quality Management Division
Office of Enterprise Information Programs
Office of Environmental Information

US Environmental Protection Agency
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